

**Winchester Office** 

City Offices Colebrook Street Winchester SO23 9LJ

Voicemail: 01962 848003

Email: advice@winchesterdistrictcab.org.uk

Mr Brendan Gibbs Clerk to Tichborne Parish Council 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville PO7 6JT

Our Ref: LR/Parish Council

25 June 2019

Dear Brendan,

Thank you very much for sending us a donation of £300 as a grant to support our service in its work.

Please pass on our sincere thanks to the Parish Council for continuing to help us in this way. This will go some way to enabling us to continue with our service for residents of Tichborne and surrounding areas.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Rose

Advice Services Manager